
Contact Details (please complete)

Title     First Name      Surname  

Address  

Tel     Cell Phone      Email  

Here is my gift of: (please tick the appropriate box) 

$5,000       $2,500       $2,000       $1,500       $1,000       $500       $250       Other   

  I enclose a check made payable to Friends of the Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland, Inc.

Please return to: 
Dr Helen Towers, Treasurer
Colles-Graves Foundation Inc,
277 West End Avenue, 4C, New York,
NY 10023, USA

FRIENDS OF THE ROYAL COLLEGE 
OF SURGEONS IN IRELAND, INC.

DONATION FORM

I would like to make a donation to the Friends of Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland, Inc

It is my preference that this donation is used to support:

FRIENDS OF THE ROYAL COLLEGE OF SURGEONS IN IRELAND, INC. 
Friends of the Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland, Inc., formerly known as the Colles Graves Foundation, was 
established in the 1970s to enhance and further the advancement of medicine, the natural sciences, technology 
and related areas of educational interest in Ireland. Friends of the Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland, Inc. seeks 
support each and every year, from both existing and new Alumni benefactors to support medical students in Ireland. We 
believe in progress and innovation and are committed to investing in medicine and research in Ireland.

How to make a gift in the US 
Donors can make a single gift by check to the “Friends of the Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland, Inc.”

Does my gift qualify for tax relief? 
Yes, if you pay your tax in USA. 
Friends of the Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland, Inc. is a publicly supported charity, exempt from tax under 
Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c) (3). Contributions to the Foundation are fully tax-deductible. Any subsequent 
disposition of gifts by the Friends of the Royal College of Surgeons in Ireland, Inc. is entirely at the discretion of the 
Foundation’s Board of Trustees, within the Foundation’s charitable purposes.

If you have any queries please contact Mary Filan
Email:maryfilan@rcsi.ie


